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From: Miles Bonalewicz <milesdep@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 4, 2025 10:57 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Opposal of H6256

Dear distinguished members of the House Finance Committee,
As a lifelong boater, recreational and commercial fisherman | strongly oppose H6256. With rising costs across the board,
especially the costs to own, maintain, dock and moor a boat, the last glimmer of hope a Rhode Islander has when it

comes to boating is not being taxed on their boat purchase.

This legislation will seriously hurt all Rhode Islanders, pricing many of them out of being able to enjoy the best part of
our state. You will push recreational boaters, commercial fishermen and marine related businesses out of state.

Please vote NO on H6256.
Respectfully,

Miles Bonalewicz
Riverside, RI



